
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Peace 

 
Today we close for the Christmas break. We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a healthy, 

happy and holy Christmas. 

Thank you all for the lovely cards, gifts and good wishes you have sent to school and for all your continued 

support for our school during this rather busy yet enjoyable autumn term.  

Today we say a fond farewell to Mrs Backhouse who leaves us to take on a new challenge in a local school. 

We wish Mrs Backhouse all the very best in her new role. We will miss you!     

Sign up letters for our Spring 1 enrichment clubs will be sent home in the New Year. 

We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 6th January 2025, 

Miss Ackroyd 

Head teacher  

 

 

 

 


